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About this property
 

Residential land for sale in Sisattanak district,
Vientiane capital
This is an interesting offer of a plot of land with a
small house. This one-storey house offers bedroom,
bathroom/WC, living area and kitchen. The property
is supplied with electricity, running water.
Furthermore, internet can easily be installed upon
your request. An asphalt road can lead to the
property, which is accessible all the around year.
However, the property has need for repair or
refreshment, refurbishment and modernization to
make it become a cozy house before moving in! Or
you can demolish it to build your new house here.
The area has public communication services to
important point and all of amenities in Vientiane
capital including restaurant, market, school,
hospital, gasoline station and etc. Importantly, it
also provides mountain view.
Viewings
We are ready to organize a viewing of this property
at a time convenient for you. Please contact the
responsible estate agent and inform them when you
would like to have viewings arranged. We can help
you about this.
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